
Timeline for Violation at 141 Danbury Road 

By Zen Herter, Environmental Analyst 

• March 10, 2020 

o Possible Violation reported on the property at 141 Danbury Road.  

 

• March 11, 2020 

o Visual confirmation was made that trees had been removed from a regulated area 

without a permit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

• March 12, 2020 

o Doug Bernstein, representative for the property, was contacted and emails were 

exchanged related to violation. 

 

 



 

• June 15, 2020  

o Site meeting with Doug Bernstein to identify extent of violation and discuss corrective 

action procedure. Eleven (11) trees were identified as being removed from the 

regulated area.  

o It took three (3) months to conduct a site visit as the COVID-19 pandemic and 

quarantine began shortly after the identification of the issue.  

o A Cease and Desist Order was issued.  


